Dear Colleagues, dear students and dear inquirers!

The Reformed Theological Faculty of University J Selye in Komárno 
would like to cordially invite you to attend 
The 10th Conference of Theological Faculties from Central and Eastern Europe and the Netherlands 
which will take place at the University J. Selye in Komárno, from Wednesday, 20 to Saturday, 24 of April, 2016.  
The main title of the international conference is: 
Roads to Reconciliation between Groups in Conflict. 

The Conference is intended to gain academics and students representing theological faculties from the Netherlands and from other Central European countries.
The main aim of the conference is to create a platform and provide a good opportunity for academics and doctoral students to exchange ideas, hold scientific presentations, and also to strengthen personal and professional networking among the Western European and Central European Theological Faculties. 
We are pleased to hear approximately 38 plenary presentations from Wednesday to Saturday on the main issue Reconciliation. All theological disciplines will be represented (such as Old Testament Studies, New Testament Studies, Church History, Systematic Theology, Practical Theology, Ecumenical Theology) by the scientists from the Netherlands, Belgium, Czech Republic, Slovakia, Hungary, Rumania and South-Korea.  
Language of the conference: German and English.

The conference fee for academics and students from Western European Universities: 80 EUR  
The conference fee for academics and students from Central European Universities: 50 EUR, 
The organizers can provide reduction from the conference fee and travel expenses for the students coming from Central European countries. 



The conference fee should be paid on 20th of April by cash. 
The conference fee includes:
       Lunch and dinner for all days of the conference
       Light refreshments and coffees during the conference
       An sightseeing in Komárno  

All participants are welcomed to send their applications by the 10th April, 2016 via applications forms that can be found at web site:  http://rtf.ujs.sk/hu
For more information please do not hesitate to email us at gorozdiz@ujs.sk
List of recommended hotels in Komárno -  coming soon... 
Travel options -  coming soon... 
If you find the information useful to one of your national or international academic colleague or Ph.D. colleague, please forward this letter.

We are looking forward your application! 
Yours faithfully, 


Zsolt Görözdi  
The Coordinator Member of the Conference in Komárno

